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Our Northridge Values: Safety, Kindness and Respect 
 

 April 26, 2018 

 

 

Principal’s Message… 
 

Hello Northridge Families, 

 

 Spring has finally arrived; it seemed to be a long time coming this 

year!  It’s been lovely to see the students springing right into the 

season donning hats and shorts in the blink of an eye!  Please ensure 

your child is wearing sunscreen and hats as we move into warmer 

weather. 

 As you may be aware, we have been scheduled to have an 

extension to our school that includes two new classroom spaces in the 

area that is currently our covered area off of the fields. This build is 

starting by the end of this week. These classrooms will be utilized for 

our dance/music program next year and as shared space with KidsKlub. 

As a result of this construction work, the blacktop area will be out of 

bound between now and the end of June.  We realize that this will be 

disappointing especially for our basketball players. The positive news it 

that our fields have been reopened to students for the remainder of 

the school year. 

 I would like to express my gratitude to our amazing PAC parents 

who approved $3500.00 for silent spin bikes for students.  As we 

continue to learn about the critical role of self-regulated learning in 

school success, our Pro Social Behaviour Team has been collaborating 

to design and implement strategies that support student learning. The 

establishment of clear school values (kindness, safety and respect) in 

combination with weekly student recognition is part of this work.  With 

our new bikes, we intend to place bikes in both classrooms and various 

locations within the school that will allow easy access for students who 

need them to reduce stress, anxiety and increase focus and 

engagement. 

Enjoy the beautiful weather! 

Nadine and Katie 
 

Class/Whole School Photo Day – Tuesday, May 29, 2018 

Edge Imaging Photography will be photographing each class 

as well as the whole school (panorama photo) on Tuesday, 

May 29.  The Class photos are free. 

Let’s hope for a great sunny day.  Bring your bright 

Northridge smiles!!!! 
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Track Season  

Track season will soon be here; our fields are being lined. Students in 

Grades 3, 4, and 5 will have an opportunity to participate. 

The track program consists of one individual race 100m or 

800m and each child must run in one relay (4x100m) team race. 

Therefore your child could potentially be in a maximum of two races. 

Our Zone Track meet will be held on Tuesday, May 29th at UVic 

stadium, 10:30-1:30 (for all runners). The City Finals will be held on 

Thursday, May 31st, 5:30-8pm, for ONLY those students who finish 

1st or 2nd in their race IF they are in an A or B flight Only! Training 

for the upcoming track season will begin next week. 

Please ensure your child has shorts and proper running shoes (no 

spiked/aqua shoes allowed) here each day! 

 

Kindergarten Orientation – Tuesday, May 15th 

Our Kindergarten Orientation will be held on Tuesday, May 

15th.  There will be two sessions – 9:00 – 9:45 a.m. and 11:00 – 

11:45 a.m.  Parents are being e-mailed/phoned this week to 

indicate which sessions that they are to attend.  Our new 

students will have an opportunity to tour the school and visit a 

classroom.  Parents will be introduced to the many services that are 

available to support their child’s learning.  We look forward to this 

special day which will provide valuable information for all. 

 

Before & After school care –  

If you are providing before and after school care and needing more 

children, please either post your information on our Community Board 

(just past the computer lab) or e-mail your information to the school. 

There are new parents/students looking for care.  Thank you! 

 

 

Parent/Volunteer Appreciation Day – Wednesday, May 23rd 

The staff at Northridge would like to recognize our 

parents/volunteers for all their support in and out of the classroom 

this past year.  We will be offering coffee/muffins to parents as they 

drop off their children in the morning at the school. 

 

District Transitions Day for Grade 5 Students – Thursday, May 17th 

Our Grade 5 students will be visiting Glanford Middle School on 

Thursday, May 17th in the afternoon.  This is part of a district 

transition-orientation day for students.  The students that are going 

to Glanford will be walking with their teachers.  Students who are not 

going to attend Glanford next year, should contact their new school. 
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Strings – Mrs. Whyte 

On Friday, April 27th morning, the Northridge Second Year string 

students are invited to perform in the Greater Victoria Performing 

Arts Festival with students from Marigold and Colquitz schools.  Their 

session is taking place at Claremont Secondary.  

The Strings students are invited to participate in “Orchestra Finale”, a 

concert involving many of the School District #61 Strings classes.  

This concert will begin at 7pm on Tuesday, May 15th and will take place 

in the UVic MacKinnon Gymnasium.  Admission is by donation and all 

family members are invited to attend.  The pieces to be performed are:  

Themes from Star Wars and Lord of the Rings, O Canada, Impulse, 

Main Street March and an easy version of Vida La Vida.   

The concert is part of the “Music in the Air, Music Everywhere” events 

that are taking place in Victoria from May 6-16.   

 

 

 

Every Friday is Car Free Friday – Bike, Walk or scoot 
to school! 
Dates to Remember: 

Fri. Apr 27 Subway Hot Lunch day 

Mon. Apr. 30 Track begins this week 

Tues. May 8 Fruit & Vegetable Program – mini cucumbers delivered.   

Fri. May 11  School Assembly at 12:45pm.  Hot lunch forms go  

   home. 

Tues. May 15 Kindergarten Orientation (9:00-9:45 session and 11:00-11:45 session) 

Wed. May 16 PAC meeting - everyone welcome - 6:30pm 

Thurs. May 17 Gr. 5 Transition Day – visit to Glanford Middle School (pm) 

   Hot lunch forms due 

Fri. May 18 Pro-D Day (District Wide) – no school for students 

Mon. May 21 Victoria Day Holiday – no school 

Wed. May 23 Parent Appreciation Day  

Fri. May 25 Hot Lunch Day 

Tues. May 29 Fruit & Vegetable Program –Tomatoes delivered 

   Whole School Photos – bring your smiles    (Class  

   photos are free) 

Tues. May 29 Track Zone Meet at UVIC Stadium 

Thurs. May 31 Newsletter Day.  City Finals. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

                   Northridge Elementary School 

                            Ongoing PAC Fundraisers 

 

Did you know there are many local businesses that support our school? 

You can help! 

 

Country Grocer - Save a Tape Program 

Submit all your Royal Oak Country Grocery receipts to the 

box inside the office.  Northridge will get 3% of the pre-

tax value back. 

 

Canadian Tire Money 

We continually collect Canadian Tire Money. 

Submit CT money in the Country Grocer box inside the office. 

Monies are used to purchase items such as game and sporting 

equipment, prizes and auction items. 

 

COBS BREAD 

Do you shop at the Royal Oak COBS?  If so, Mention that you 

are with Northridge Elementary every time you make a 

purchase and COBS will donate 5% back. 

 

Peninsula Co-op 

When your family shops for gas or groceries please give 

the membership number 69206 and Northridge will 

receive a membership cash payout! 

 

The Bottle Depot 

Take your empty bottles and cans to any of these 3 Bottle 

Depots and tell them you are donating the empties to 

Northridge Elementary. 



 
 
 

 
 



 


